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I have been a resident of Oregon since 1990 and fortunate enough to find a source 

for clean, wholesome milk, both cow and goat, since 2005.  The dairymen and 

women I have known have shown the utmost care for their animals and the product 

they produce.  Raw (living) milk has improved my physical health and that of my 

family.  I full support this bill.  


